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OUR PROGRAM WILL FOCUS ON FAVORITE ADVENT AND CHRISTMAS ANTHEMS!  

Bring your selections to share with your colleagues.  
 

What do you bring to share?  Hors d'oeuvre, a green or pasta salad, or a main dish. 
Chapter will provide dessert.  BYOB or drink.  
 

 

 

Program Committee Meeting:  Monday, September 16, 2019 

 

ANYONE HAVE PHOTOS FROM SUMMER CONVENTIONS?  I’ll be printing them up in the next 

newsletter!  Send them to Northernnjago@yahoo.com  

 

The next issue of Reverberations will be coming out at the end of August, featuring concerts/ positions 

available, and a review of the Hymn Society and AGO Regional conventions.  Send your news items to 

northernnjago@yahoo.com  by August 23. 

 
A NOTE RECEIVED RECENTLY: Hello, I am writing on behalf of my mother in law, who does not use the Internet. She has a Lowrey home 
organ in excellent condition, full keyboard, mahogany finish, that she would like to give to someone who can play it and care for it. The recipient 
must move the organ from Essex Fells at his/her own expense by Aug 20. Please spread the word, and ask anyone interested to call Dorothy at 
(973) 226-1979. 
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